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The Ghazi University (GU), Dera Ghazi Khan was established 

in 2012 and became functional on 11th June, 2014. Since its 

inception, GU has been operated only on additional charge 

basis. Prof. Dr. Muhammad Tufail (TI) assumed the charge as a 

permanent Vice Chancellor (VC), on 18th September, 2018. 

There are four faculties including Faculty of Agricultural 

Sciences in the University. Under the Faculty of Agricultural 

Sciences, 09 departments are functional. 

The review committee comprising of Prof. Dr. Ishtiaq A. 

Rajwana, Chairperson National Agriculture Education Accreditation Council, Islamabad and Prof. Dr. 

Muhammad Afzal, Vice Chancellor, Baba Guru Nanak University, Nankana Sahib conducted review meeting of 

five departments: (i) Plant Breeding and Genetics (ii) Soil Science (iii) Entomology (iv) Agronomy (v) 

Horticulture degree programs of Ghazi University, Dera Ghazi Khan on 3rd June, 2021. Prof. Dr. Muhammad 

Tufail (TI), Vice Chancellor, Dera Ghazi Khan and all faculty members of various agriculture departments 

attended the meeting. After presentations, AIC visited each department to witness the improvement in infra-

structure and other facilities being provided to faculty, students and staff. Prof. Dr. Muhammad Tufail appreciated 

the time and efforts put in by NAEAC for review of agriculture programs and agreed to address the observations 

raised in the meeting.  

 

 

   


